




 

 
90 North Main Street | Tooele, Utah 84074 

Ph: 435-843-2110 | Fax: 435-843-2119 | www.tooelecity.org 

Recorder’s Office 
 

 
 
Notice of Impending Boundary Action:  Annexation 
 
 
 
 
October 9, 2024 
 
 
 
Lieutenant Governor Diedre Henderson 
State Capitol Complex 
PO Box 142325 
Salt Lake City, UT  84114-2325 
Via email:  jaclynburt@utah.gov 
 
Dear Lieutenant Governor Henderson: 
 
This letter constitutes a Notice of Impending Boundary Action pursuant to U.C.A. §67-
1a-6.5, indicating that Tooele City Corporation has taken all necessary actions to annex 
approximately 61.16 acres of land into the Tooele City corporate limits.  All annexation 
requirements have been met evidenced by the enclosed Tooele City Ordinance 2024-
21 and its exhibits.  Also enclosed is a copy of the Annexation Plat map. 
 
We look forward to receiving a Certificate of Annexation from your office.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Michelle Y. Pitt 
Tooele City Recorder 

http://www.tooelecity.org/
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